IMPORTANT NOTICE
Date: July 30, 2004

Rainier View Water Company, Inc. has filed for approval
from the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission to
put an irrigation tariff in place. The purpose of the tariff is
to limit the amount of water to those customers who use water
for irrigation only. The limitation is that customers should
use only the average daily use of all customers on the water
system, which is 365 gallons per day. The tariff allows Rainier
View to discontinue service to those persons who use water for
irrigation that exceeds 365 gallons per day during the summer
months. If approved, this tariff will be effective on August
30%", 2004

If you have any questions about the proposed filing, please
call the Company at (253) 537-6634.

If you would like to comment on the proposal, it is
important for you to do so now. Comments may be submitted in
writing to: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,
1300 s. Evergreen Park Drive, SW, PO Box 47250, Olympia, WA
98504-7250 or by e-mail: comments@wutc.wa.gov. Comments may also
be presented at the Commission’s open meeting. All open
meetings are held in Olympia, Washington.

If you would like to be added to the Commission’s mailing
list to be notified of the open meeting date, please call 1-800-
562-6150 and leave your name, complete mailing address, the
) Company'’s name, and a description of the proposal you are
interested in.

Sincerely,

Doug Fisher
Rainier View Water Company, Inc.
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